## Lamb Chiropractic Clinic Ltd

Howard Lamb D.C.



The Surgery, 48 Marsh Road, Pinner, Middlesex, HA5 5NQ 020-8866-3230/020-8866-8018

10th May, 2024

Dear Prime Minister,

I do not seem to have had any response to my most recent letters; they have been forwarded to the police (IOPC). These are serious charges that need to be answered as you are not above the law. It is our courts that decide on innocence and guilt, not you. Avoiding and then ignoring the correct protocols and procedures is taking us away from democracy and into a policed state; not working for the people but against them.

The CPS state that silence is a sign of guilt – why would an innocent person not defend themselves? Yet here we are. The children and adults that have been treated so poorly need justice and change otherwise they are stuck in a declining spiral, as seen over the past 20 years or more. There must be penalty and consequences otherwise justice cannot be served and nothing changes.

If you as Chancellor of the Exchequer first, and then Prime Minister, have not dealt with the problems caused to those with special needs, the cover-up is a criminal act, one of only looking after self rather than the greater good.

I have also noticed my requests for all the paperwork that has accumulated over child X, the family, and myself has not arrived yet. Please can you make sure they are sent.

Only respond if you are not guilty.

Yours sincerely,

Howard Lamb

DC